
I urge you to support SB 583. Please say NO to more water guzzling, soil damaging mega dairies in Oregon.
Our state needs to move in the direction of smaller farms with water saving practices and regenerative soil replenishing agriculture. 
The way to a healthy and strong economic future for Oregon will require decreased decreased greenhouse gas production and 
more fresh water efficiency. Thank you for your consideration.
Gail Sabbadini 


